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Remarks From the PRESIDENT/CEO  
 
Spring is definitely in the Air!! The flowers are beginning to bloom, the birds are joyfully soaring throughout the 
sky, and the grass is appearing to become fully nurtured.  “Spring Forward,” is not only a phrase that we use to 
remind ourselves to set our clocks ahead and lose an hour during the night, but for JLMI this phrase is a representa-
tion of our team’s ambition not just for this season, but for each Season throughout the year. 
 
Whew,☺ it is only the first quarter of the year and we have been on a ride of exhilarating proportions. 
 
Team JLMI has just become LARGER and we are very excited about that.  We welcome our new Team members 
from Fort Lee Army Community Service; Fort Bragg Warfighters Forum, and Fort Bragg Strategic Planning 
Team.  We also welcome additional members from NY, GA, and Puerto Rico to our SARSS 1 contract. 
 
Change and growth are paired with transition and as such, we have experienced some personnel turnovers during 
the beginning of this year. We wish those that are no longer part of the JLMI Team the very best of luck in their 
future endeavors and our sincere knowledge that you’re missing a wonderful experience that is only just beginning 
to materialize. 
 
And to those of you that are still a part of the Team, I cannot say it often enough -thank you for your support. It has 
been hectic here at Corporate these first three months of 2008, but the results were worth it.  As Bertha Calloway, 
Founder of the Great Plains Black Museum once said, “We cannot direct the wind, but we can adjust the sails.” 
 
Again an enormous thank you and as they say  “STAY TUNED.” 
 
LaVern 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LaVern Jackson, pictured with 
Virginia’s Attorney General Robert 
McDonnell, during a recent MBL 
Conference. 
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Remarks from the Vice President of Logistics Solutions 

 
 
 
 
 
As we move into Spring not only are the trees blooming but also business in the logis-
tics sector of the company.  We are growing and with growth comes change.  So as 
time goes on,  when you call or come by  the corporate office you may see new faces 
showing up alongside the old familiar ones. Over the last month, we welcomed a large 
number of new personnel to the company.  Even with this spurt of growth work has 
gone on and our customers continue to be pleased with our work.  We have received 
kudos in several areas and it’s a tribute to our professional employees. 
 
 
Spring is also a good time to think about spring cleaning and starting anew. I myself 
will make time to clean up and clean out old files.  Cleaning up is something we  need 
to do to be more efficient and safe whether we work in an office, a warehouse or motor 
pool. Thinking about safety here and in the home is something we also need to do 
more regularly.  Whether it is now remembering  to replace the batteries in our fire 
alarms that we should have done when the time changed or remembering to check the 
tires on our vehicles as we plan longer trips. So think safe and be safe! 
 
 
I am writing this just before Easter and I hope you all had a reflective and Happy 
Easter! 
 

Brian E. Wood 
 
 
 
 
 
JLMI Corporate Quality Policy: we are committed in being a responsive team that is ready, willing and able 
to provide cost effective logistics support, management support and information management services that 
enhance emerging system challenges through the development and continual improvement of our QMS. 
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JLMI is on the move.  We are growing and expanding. We have recently acquired new contracts at Fort 
Lee, Virginia; Fort Bragg, North Carolina; and Midlothian, Virginia. 
 
As the Director of Operations, I have the opportunity to supervise a staff of professionals who must meet 
a myriad of requirements on a daily basis.  Each staff member is a proven team player and I want you all 
to know that your efforts are appreciated. 
 
I have the privilege of being the project manager for several of JLMI’s contracts.  Ms. Helen Barrientes 
at Fort Bliss and Ms. Lakilyia McDole at Fort Benning are doing great work as AFTB/AFAP Administra-
tive Assistants.  Both Helen and Lakilyia are the sole JLMI representatives at both installations and con-
tinue to represent us well. 
 
Ms. Suzanne Mitri is providing administrative and financial support to the U.S. Food and Drug Admini-
stration in Rockville, Maryland.  She has worked diligently to provide services to our customer which has 
resulted in contract renewals. 
 
Our personnel supporting the Western Area Power Administration, Desert Southwest Region continue to 
provide the professional administrative services that meet our customer’s needs.  Recently, Ms. Deb-
orah Marcotte and Ms. Danielle Smith were recognized by the customer with letters of appreciation for 
their outstanding performance.  Many of our personnel there received recognition for their performance 
and I appreciate the efforts that each of you provide in supporting this contract. 
 
Mr. Julio Battistini and Ms. Denise Nill continue to manage the Digital Training Facilities at Fort Lee and 
Richmond.  Continue the great work. 
 
Last but not least, I would like to welcome the personnel supporting Fort Lee ACS.  As with any new 
contract, there may be a few bumps in the road but we will charge ahead.  Welcome to the JLMI Team. 
 

Reginald Mason 

Remarks from the Director of Operations 

Reginald Mason-
Director of  Operations, 
along with personnel from 
JLMI’s ACS contract at 
Fort Lee, VA. 
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Former JLMI Employee Joins the NAVY  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Andrew M. Jackson, II (Drew) was a former JLMI employee and 
served as the Technology Instructor for J.W. Jackson S.D.A. Academy in North Carolina as part 
of the JPC Foundation’s 3 R Program (in the Revive a Youth sector).   
 
Drew is now YNSR Andrew Jackson and in his words – he “successfully graduated from eight (8) 
weeks of strenuous training of boot camp”. He is an assistant in mobilization deploying Army 
and Air Force personnel.  He now resides in Great Lakes, IL and does administrative work for the 
Navy there.  He credits his opportunities provided by JPC Foundation (sponsored by JLMI) with 
the decisions he chose that have put him on path that he now enjoys.  Drew’s work with JLMI 
provided him with work history and favorable references needed for advancement in the job mar-
ket before deciding to enlist in the Navy.  Sometimes in life we have to do what we have to long 
enough, until we can do what we want to. It seems that Drew is now doing something that he 
wants to do with his life. 
 
Drew and his wife Kendra, along with son Caleb and daughter Mia welcomed the newest edition 
to their growing family; Andrew McKinley Jackson, III on 16 February 2008. 
 
All of us at Team JLMI, wish happiness and success to Drew and his family. 

JLMI Preserving Communities (JPC) Foundation 
www.jpcf.org 

Website Update 
 
The jlmiva.com website is now available for your review!!  All employees will be given special instructions 
on how to access the “Login Page.” The employee login page will contain valuable employment information 
for current and prospective JLMI employees. Please feel free to visit our new website: www.jlmiva.com 

 

 JLMI 
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STROKE:  

Remember The 1st Three Letters...S.T.R.  
 
 S * Ask the individual to SMILE.  
 T * Ask the person to TALK and 
SPEAK a simple sentence.   
 R * Ask him or her to RAISE both 
arms .  

 
If he or she has trouble with ANY ONE of 

these tasks,  
call 911 immediately and describe the 

symptoms to the dispatcher.  
 

New Sign of a Stroke--  
Stick out Your Tongue 
Ask the person to 'stick' out their tongue. If 
the tongue is 'crooked,” and if it goes to one 
side or the other, that is also an indication 
of a stroke.  

Safety Issues 
 
 
• Children should never be in the yard 

while you're mowing the lawn, and they 
should never ride on the mower. 

 
• Keep all objects - including, poles, lad-

ders, tools and toys far away from power 
lines at all times. 

 
• Never leave burning candles unattended. 
 
• Do not keep camping heaters and lan-

terns on while sleeping. 
 
• Always Buckle your seat belt and the 

belts of all your passengers! Submitted By: Della Edmonds 

 

SECURITY ISSUES 

(Pictured Above)  
JLMI employees, Janet Castrinos and Hazel Fewell 
presenting their certificates from the Defense Ac-
quisition University.  
 
They have successfully  completed online Funda-
mentals of Systems Acquisition Management 
Courses. 

 

Health Issues 
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The Multifunctional Team (Above), offering their undivided 
attention, while gaining extensive hands on knowledge of the 
PBUSE training offered by Howard Scott.  

JLMI  News & Events!! 

Hopewell hosted its 2nd Annual Black History Month Event 
in February at the Historic  Beacon Theatre.  
 
An exclusive Fashion Show Premiere was the highlight of the 
weekend. The theme, “A Stitch in Time”, showcased African 
American History as told through fashion moments in Black 
History.  
 
Thanks to all JLMI employees that supported this Historical 
event. 

Joint Logistics Managers, Inc. (JLMI) is conducting sustainment training for PBUSE. The train-
ing is presented by certified PBUSE Instructors using a training package and database approved 
by the PM LIS, Fort Lee, VA. The training can be a formal one week (40 hours) classroom ses-
sion with 2 instructors or a tailored over-the- shoulder training session per unit request. JLMI 
has ten (10) mobile PBUSE Systems ready to assist you. Understanding, the challenges units 
face keeping their soldiers trained after New Equipment Training (NET), we offer a complete, 
quality learning experience tailored to the unit’s need. 
 
Howard will be traveling to Fort Knox KY, in April 2008, to instruct PBUSE training to various students. 
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The Multi Functional Training Team  
sends their best wishes to Armando 
Gonzalez and Robert Cerveny for their 
new careers.  Thank you both for a job 
well done!! 

January-March Birthdays 
Dorothy Walton  January 9 

Mary Helen Barrientesh  February 3 

Janet Castrinos  February 9 

Denise Kelley   March 1 

Renee Santagata  March 3 

Paul Williams  March 7 

Roger Congleton  March 9 

Ervin Felton   March 13 

DC Cox   March 24 

Lakilyia McDole  March 27 

~HR NEWS~ 

 
JLMI  would like to welcome all new employees!! 

JLMI is pleased that you have made the decision to join our team. Your experience and exper-
tise will definitely add value to our organization. We are looking forward to working with you. 
 
 

The JLMI team would like to express their deep condolences to 
the following employees during their time of bereavement: 

 
Lakilyia McDole (Mother) 

Kevin Davis (Sister) 
Brian Wood (Father-in-Law) 

Della Edmonds (Brother-in-Law) 


